## e - News 15/6/12 GROW BIOINTENSIVE AGRICULTURE CENTRE, Kenya (G-BIACK)

PO Box: 4171 01002 Madaraka Thika

Tel: 254 720-323-134 Email: growbiointensivecenterkenya@gmail.com

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel & Peris Nderitu, Directors

Staff: Samuel Waweru, Edwin Wanjohi, Moses Mbugua, Dorcus Matisi, Paul Simiyu, Monica Nyakinyua

## **G-BIACK GROW BIOINTENSIVE training in South Sudan**





Participants established GROW BIOINTENSIVE beds and made a huge compost pile as a method of increasing yields

Sponsored by a joint effort between USAID, MAF and Ecology Action, Samuel Nderitu (G-BIACK director) travelled to Southern Sudan in the month of May to provide GROW BIOINTENSIVE training in two locations. The first training was held at the Yei Agricultural Training Centre from April 30th – May 2ndwhile the second training was held at the Dr. John Garang Memorial University of Science and Technology from May 24th – 26th.

Members of the Jonglei State Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry, Catholic University, the State Prison Service, Dr. Garang University Students and staff, as well as participants from the Ministry of Livestock and Fisheries and the local communities attended the training. The participants received informative presentations as well as hands on training on the GROW BIOINTENSIVE mini farming techniques.

The participants learned how to increase food production by double digging the soil, composting, biointensive spacing, crop rotation, carbon farming, use of open pollinated seeds, and the use of a whole garden system. The three-day workshops culminated with the establishment of a garden, making of compost piles, and demonstrations on planting.

G-BIACK will be returning to South Sudan for further training in the next few months.

Please visit us! We are located 10km east of Thika town along the Thika – Garissa Rd (highway A3)

Or visit our web site: www.g-biack.org

Donations of any amount help us to reach out to more vulnerable families. Checks payable to Kilili Self Help Project and designated for G-BIACK may be mailed to 260 Marion Avenue, Mill Valley CA 94941 USA. Donations are tax deductible and 100% of the donated amount will be sent to G-BIACK for our programmes.